
Upcoming Events 

7/4 KRK and Kidopoly Closed 

7/10 Train Ride  

7/26 Wheely Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Years of Service 

Luna Destramy: 1 year 
 

 

 

 

Reminder: 

-Tuition is due on Friday for the following week, or Monday of 

the week of attendance. A $20 late fee will be added to your 

account on Tuesday for the unpaid balance.  

-Parents who are on monthly payment arrangement, please 

make your payment no later than the 7th of each month. A 

$20 fee will be added on the 8th, and every week after until 

payment is paid in full.  

-When tuition is paid on time it helps us pay our teachers and 

bills on time.  

Thank you for your understanding. 
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               March 5  Harmony has early dismissal  

March 5  Harmony has early dismissal24 

 

 

Juniors- CAP Shelter Field Trip 

 

 

              

               

 

 

 

               

                                    

  

                              

Dear Parents,  

Time seems to fly by when we are having fun. Here we 

are in July and summer is almost half way over. This 

month will be packed with just as much fun as June. 

While enjoying the summer months, please keep a few 

things in mind. Cars get very hot very quickly, so do not 

leave children or pets alone in a parked 

automobile.  Remember to check with your child’s 

teacher to make sure you have plenty of sunscreen and 

whatever else your child may need for outside time.  

We encourage parents to help keep their children’s 

minds active by reading books and doing other 

activities to stimulate their brains, so that they don’t 

lose ground over the summer months, while on 

summer vacation.  

A quick reminder for parents concerning KIDOPOLY 

field trips: Our last minute preparations are completed 

the morning of field trips, for this reason we ask that 

permission forms be signed no later than the day prior 

to the trip. We request that children arrive an hour 

before departure time of the trip to attend. This gives 

us time to get ID bracelets and Kids R Kids shirts on all 

of the children. Enrollment for Kidopoly summer 

program is still open for the remainder of the summer. 

More information can be obtained at the front desk. 

Thank you for letting your children spend the summer 

with us.   

August is enrollment and re-enrollment month so 

there will be a lot going on including changing class 

groups. If you have friends and family who are looking 

to enroll in our school, please be sure to let them know 

since we usually fill up quickly.  

 

Happy Birthday to you…  
7/1 Ceaser R.  7/14 Skylar O. 

7/2 Ayden F.  7/16 Jackson T. 

7/2 Naomi G.  7/19 Khonner W. 

7/5 Valentina A. 7/21 Mason F. 

7/6 Logan P.  7/25 Christpher W. 

7/7 Romeo M.  7/27 Santiago B. 

7/8 Owen T.  7/30 Stephon M. 

7/13 Safiyah K. 7/30 Kennessa N. 

 

 

 


